
 

 
 
AS/jaj 
 
 
29th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
At Bloxwich Academy we pride ourselves as being the ‘best we can be’ each and 
every day.  The improvement in standards recognised by Ofsted in November 2021 
was clear for all to see.   
 
I am writing to you now to ask for your full support regarding the standards of 
uniform at Bloxwich Academy.  All pupils are required to be in full academy uniform, 
with a suitable bag to contain all their equipment, including a pencil case with full 
stationery and academy planner.  This is to ensure our pupils are ready and 
organised to be active learners in lessons.  All pupils were issued with a planner, 
free of charge, courtesy of Bloxwich Academy.    If any pupil has misplaced this, 
they can purchase a planner for the remainder of the academic year, as this will be 
used daily to record homework and other important information. 
 
Please follow our link for information regarding suitable uniform:-  
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/secondary-uniform/ 
 
Whilst I appreciate that the cost of living has risen, we endeavour to keep all our 
uniform at the lowest cost.  It anyone has any queries please contact 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk  
 
Please note that pupils attending the Academy dressed inappropriately will face a 
sanction including Isolation and Detention.   
 
We will continue to provide the best education for your child and I thank you in 
advance for your support with these issues. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 
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